
 
To,                                        Date: 04.09.2024 

BSE Limited, 

P.J. Towers, Dalal Street,  

Mumbai - 400001 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Subject: Change in Domain name of website of the Company 

 

Unit: Nagarjuna Agri Tech Limited (Scrip Code:531832) 

 

With reference to the above-mentioned subject, we would like to inform you that our 

Company has changed its website domain from www.nagarjunaagritechlimited.com to  

www.nagarjunaagritech.com and the new domain is a clear representation of our 

Company’s identity and business. We have taken all necessary steps to ensure a smooth 

transition of our website from the old domain to the new domain and can access the 

same content and services previously available on the old domain i.e. in compliance of 

Regulation 46 and other applicable provisions of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and 

Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015. 

 

This is for the information and records of the Exchange, please. 

 

Thanking you. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

For Nagarjuna Agri Tech Limited 

 

 

 

Dr. K.V.L.N Raju 

Managing Director  

(DIN: 00116664) 
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